2035 Tulare Street, Suite 201
Fresno, California 93721

Telephone (559) 233-4148 ¢ FAX: (559) 233-9645
Website Address: www.fresnocog.org

June 29, 2007

Mr. J. Patrick Sweeney, CEO
Central Transit & Development Corp
P.O. Box 27691

Fresno, CA 93729

Dear Mr. Sweeney:

Subject:  Letter Of Interest And Support For Exploring The Concept Of CTDC’s
Proposed Phase One CyberTran Within The SR 41 Corridor

In response to your June 13 correspondence, this nonbinding letter of interest is being
provided to you. Our support of the concept is also subject to receiving additional
information as soon as possible.

Specifically, the Council of Fresno County Governments Policy Board is expressing its
interest and support for exploring the concept of Central Transit & Development Corp’s
(CTDC) proposed Phase One CyberTran within the 12 mile urban SR 41 Corridor. The
letter of interest is based upon the information provided to date from CTDC (attached). It
is also subject to receiving the business plan and further details so we can analyze the
potential impacts and determine whether they advance, augment, or complement our
regional transportation system goals. This information is needed in particular because
CTDC’s initial proposal is for the new infrastructure to be within the current SR 41
median.

The Council of Fresno County Governments desires to see enhanced public transit
services within Fresno County and especially within the urbanized area, so we look
forward to continued exploration of the concept that you have proposed.

Sincerely,

Member Agencies: The cities of Clovis, Coalinga, Firebaugh, Fowler, Fresno, Huron, Kerman,
Kingsburg, Mendota, Orange Cove, Parlier, Reedley, San Joaquin, Sanger, Selma & Fresno County




